
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION 

In Reply, Please Refer to 

File Na. 

1810 Commerce Street 
Dallas, Texas 

April 27, 1964 

Mr. Jesse E. Curry 
Chief of Police 
Dallas Police Department 
Dallas, Texas 

Dear Chief Curry: 	RE: JACK L. RUBY; 
LEE HARVEY OSWALD; 
FRANCISZEK TOMKIEWICZ  

I am enclosing a copy of a letterhead memorandum 
concerning a communication in the Polish language which has 
been received in the Dallas Office of the Federal Bureau of 
Investigation. 

Very truly yours, 

J. GORDON SHANKLIN 
Special Agent in Charge 
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